
With a few days off to recharge batteries, Leonardo Marseglia is ready to get back on the track. 

After the last top ten score, Leonardo Marseglia takes his assault to the last round of the WSK Super 
Master Series in Sarno. Thanks to the other top ten result grabbed in Adria, in the overall classification 
Leonardo has 32 points and he is in 16th position, while the tenth driver is just 21 points ahead.

“Last weekend was pretty good, but I’m wondering how good it could have been if I qualified better than 
38th! In the end, it has a positive and negative side. The goal is to improve in qualifying in order to have 
more chances throughout the weekend!”

The Circuito Internazionale Napoli will be the main stage for the first race of the CIK-FIA European 
Championship that will start on April 20th, so being at ease on this track is a plus for the forthcoming 
international championship. Here is the program of the weekend. The race will be streamed on www.
wskarting.it.

For more information on anything related to Leonardo Marseglia, please visit www.leonardomarseglia.
com or www.petrolheaditalia.com or and be sure to follow our social accounts: Leonardo Marseglia Driver 
( FB – IG – TW ) and Petrolhead Italia ( FB – IG – TW ).
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